
 

 

16 March 2023 

ASX Announcement 

Peak Mines contract update 

 

Metarock Group Limited (ASX Code: MYE) (“Metarock” or “the Company”) today announces 

that it has reached a mutual agreement with its client to terminate the Peak Mines contract 

with PYBAR, with effect from 31 March 2023. 

This announcement has no impact upon Metarock’s current voluntary suspension. 

 

Approved for distribution by the Board of Directors of Metarock Group Limited. 

 

Further information: 

Paul Green – Managing Director: (07) 4963 0400 

Jeff Whiteman – Chief Financial Officer: (07) 4963 0400 


